May 28th 2020
Hello Lovely Badgers and Families,
I hope this letter finds you all safe and well.
I am so sad that we have had to prioritise Keyworkers, Reception and Year 1 as per the government’s guidelines, meaning we don’t have enough space or staff for Year 6 to come in. I was really looking forward to welcoming you back and seeing your lovely faces. I miss you all - Year 5 and Year 6 so much.
I will be opening up Badger class on Monday to welcome the children of Keyworkers. If any of you are coming in, it will be great to see you but you will find things very different. I will try and send you a picture if I can.  
This week we would have been starting our swimming lessons at Bottisham Village College which would have been fun. I hope you all get a chance to go swimming at some point over the summer holidays – not that we will be going somewhere exotic! 
This week I would like you all to write me a letter to tell me how you are and what you have been doing since we left in March. Include information about how you are feeling and what you are looking forward to doing when we start getting back to normal again. You can choose to make it formal or informal. Remember to try and use a variety of sentence types, descriptions and varied punctuation. Take a picture of it next and send it into me. 
Take care, keep reading because: Reading Makes You Brainy! 
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